Boosters meetings
will be held monthly
at 7pm in the media
center at Conant.
Wear a mask and join

We support the students, staff and
community! Join us, join the fun!

Congratulations to all our graduating senior families! The Boosters was thrilled to be
able to fund senior t-shirts, yard signs and the After Party at the Park! We've also
been able to donate money to the Cougars in Need fund throughout the pandemic.
Be sure to join the Boosters next school year to help continue our level of support for

the Conant Community!

Yearly the Boosters Support:

Boosters Projects Include:

e Freshman night ¢ Raising $ for new marquee
Event hospitality ¢ Spirit windscreens for stadium
Cougars in Need ¢ Recycling bins for school-wide

Scholarships

Post Prom

Mini grants for
athletics/activities/academics

program

center

New sports banners in the gym
635 gallon fish tank for the media

Letter from the Author

Hello Conant Community,

It's been a pleasure communicating with all our wonderful
Conant families the last three years! I'd like to take a moment to
remind you all to join the Boosters next fall - you'll be able to do
it through the district registration website, or anytime through
our Conant Boosters website. Even if you don't have the time,
but you've got the dime, it truly helps the Boosters support a
wide variety of Conant-wide initiatives.

Thank you to the people who will fill our Executive Board for
2021-22:

Traci Garcia, President
Liz Paveza, Vice President

2020-2021
Parent
Volunteer
Board

Elizabeth Paveza
President

Traci Garcia
Vice President

Marty Kennelly
Treasurer

Heather Sharbaugh
Recording Secretary

Sky Capriolo
Corresponding

Secretary
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mailto:skyzcap@yahoo.com

Cheryl Jancaric, Treasurer
Heather Sharbaugh, Recording Secretary
Kristin Selmeczy, Corresponding Secretary

Thanks to all who make Conant such a wonderful place. Our
family has truly loved our time here the last six years.
Congratulations to all the fellow graduating families - may our
paths continue to cross! And a special good luck to Mark
Langer, as he starts a new adventure as Fremd's principal!

Signing off,
Sky Ziskin Capriolo

Conant Boosters Outgoing Corresponding Secretary &
Communications Chair

| Congrats Grads

Cougar After Party
at the Park

Attention Seniors and Families!
Be sure to Attend the Parade and
After Party at the Park!

When: Monday, May 24

Time: Parade starts at 6pm, Party ends at gpm

What: Reverse parade where Conant staff and administration
will send our Seniors off in style! After you make it through the
parade, stay for some fun inside Wintrust Park!

Extra fun includes:

Kona ice (get one free!)
Photo Booth

Time Capsule

DJ

Senior Slide Show
Concessions open (bring $)
FIREWORKS

Please park in the overfill lot (where the parade starts). This is
open to Conant Seniors and their families only. No fee, but lots
of fun! Wear your Conant gear and bring a mask.
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COMMUNICATION
S

Sky Capriolo

CONANT SOCIAL
FUNDRAISER
Traci Garcia
Heather Sharbough

CONCESSIONS
Dan Sarich
Yassi Delgado

CRAFT FAIR
Tracy Gebhardt

CRAFT FAIR
CONCESSIONS
Carol Hominac

DANCES
Kathy Stanislawski
RoseAnne Caboor

FUNDRAISERS
Carol Hominac
Jenn Reiger

FOOTBALL GRILL

HOSPITALITY
Molly Bryant

MEMBERSHIP
Jennifer Schols
Paula Waterman

POST PROM
Heather Sharbough

SCHOLARSHIPS
Kelly O'Hara

SPIRIT STORE
Julie Henry
Paula Waterman

WEBSITE
Paula Waterman
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The Online Spirit Store is Always Open!

Remember to order your Conant spirit wear through the online
Spirit Store. It's open 24/7!

You can find Conant Cougar facemasks and Cougar Crazies
2020-21 shirts online while supplies last. We also have a wide
variety of sweats, t-shirts, hats, blankets, car magnets, yard
signs and MORE!

e e & " Your Amazon Purchases Can

= $§ for Conant Boosters!

amazon 1 lc

You shop. Amazon gives. Every time you shop at Amazon you can

select a charity to get .05% of your
purchase total.

Go to www.smile.amazon.com and
select "Conants Cougar Booster Club
Inc." as your charity. We received more
than $250 during the last school year -
let's bring in more this year!

Contact Us:
ConantBoosters@gmail.com or www.ConantBoosters.com

Follow Us
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